
 
 

January 21, 2014 
 
 
Re: Public Health Pesticide Application Notification 
 
Dear Agency: 
 
The Butte County Mosquito and Vector Control District (District) may be making public health 
pesticide applications (using larvicides and adulticides listed in the National Pollutant Discharge 
Elimination System (NPDES) Permit For Biological and Residual Discharges to Waters of the 
United States for Vector Control Operations attachment E and F) to waters of the U.S. under 
your jurisdiction for mosquito and mosquito-borne disease reduction/prevention.  Your agency 
could expect to see applications between January 1 and December 31 of this year.  The District 
is required to notify all Governmental Agencies that may be affected by these applications 
under the requirements of the General NPDES Permit for Biological and Residual Pesticide 
Discharges from Vector Control Applications.  Please contact Matthew C. Ball at 530-533-6038 
or 530-342-7350 if you have additional questions. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Matthew C. Ball 
District Manager   

 
 
 
 


